

QC Development
PO Box 916
Storrs, CT 06268
860-670-9068
Mark.Roberts@QCDevelopment.net

March 26, 2021

Melanie A. Bachman Executive Director Connecticut Siting Council 10 Franklin Square New Britain, CT 06051

## VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

RE: EM-CING-062-191028 – New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC (AT&T) – CT5317 1 Circular Avenue, Hamden, CT 06514 N 41.34689190 W 72.93409890

Dear Ms. Bachman:

Please let this letter serve as formal notification to the Connecticut Siting Council that AT&T is not moving forward with the modifications described in the above-referenced notice, which was acknowledged by the Council on November 18, 2019.

Due to a change in the tower loading associated with this project, a new Exempt Modification will be filed this week, which will replace the aforementioned notice.

Please let me know if there are any questions.

Sincerely.

Mark Roberts

QC Development

Consultant for AT&T